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New MCK TV initiative begins today 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 3, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) announces a new communications initiative that begins today. 
 
A videotaped update by Council chiefs, to be known as “Chiefs Uncut,” will be broadcast 
every Friday on Paul’s Cable channel 3. The new program does not replace but, rather, 
will complement the long-running Kwatokent Television program. 
 
As many people are aware, Chiefs Peter Paul, Johnny Montour, Martin Leborgne and 
others have been doing their own television program on Fridays over the past two years. 
The program was basically owned and operated by Chief Paul as part of his platform 
then he ran for office in 2004.     
 
For the 2006 term, Chief Paul asked the Communications Team to develop a similar 
program that would see all Council chiefs participating. “Chiefs Uncut” will continue the 
same basic format as before, with the main differences being the use of a camera 
person, a simple set design and all 12 chiefs taking equal turns on the program – usually 
three at a time. Airtime will be purchased by the MCK.  
 
The content of each segment will fall under the responsibility of the guests appearing.  
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For more information, please contact:   
Neil McComber, Director of Communications   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 303     
 
 


